


Current State of the Project:
· A CNN model and SVM model have been trained using the ICBHI Database
· Code for loading and testing the models have been written and are currently being tested
· We will be learning how to use the Eko Windows app and trying to determine how to integrate it into our software
· Received the Eko Core stethoscope back from Dr. Ortega
· Received the shared lung sounds that were recorded on actual patients, using the Eko stethoscope, from Dr. Ortega
· Continuing the development of front-end UI 
· Continuing design of swivel head hardware that will house the stethoscope bell
· Research the role of the FDA from interviewing a reliable source that works in the medical device industry and has frequent contact with the FDA

This week we met to discuss the problems we encountered while writing our previous reports and how we could fix them for the upcoming V&V report. We also discussed our respective meetings with Dr. Ortega and Dr. Klaesner. 
We created and trained a CNN model and SVM model using the ICBHI Database. Code was written so that we will be able to test them on Dr. Ortega’s new recordings. Additionally, we will be testing the Eko Windows app so that we can determine how it can be used with our software.



